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Range Improvement Fund Drive 

We have almost reached our goal thanks to you! We 
still have a few silver dollars left so get them while you 
still can. Thank you to all of the members and non-
members who have donated. If you have not had the 
opportunity to donate and would like to, or if you would 
like to donate again, please see the club website for 
donation information. 
 
If you or a friend would like to make a donation to the 
club’s Range Improvement Fund and can donate a 
minimum of $100, you will receive an investment gift. 
The Green Valley Rifle & Pistol Club will present you 
with a Genuine Piece-Type Silver Dollar made in the 
1920s as well as a Limited Edition Certificate. These 
coins are in great condition and come in a protective 
case. They make a great addition to your collection or 
investments, and they make great gifts for kids or 
grandkids. This is a great opportunity and allows the 
club to match grants and gifts offered to update all of 
the ranges as well as the improvement of existing 
ranges at the Hallsville Range, as well as the continuing 
updates at the Columbia Range. If you would like to 
make a donation please contact Range Fund Chairman, 
Don Martin, for more information (2207 Oak Cliff 
Drive, Columbia MO 65203). Forms can be found on 
the club website. 
 

 

Member Accomplishments 

Keep your eyes peeled! Next quarter’s feature 
will be our own Patricia Johnson. Patricia recently 
attended a competition in Puerto Rico and will be 
sharing her experience with our members. 
 
If you have a recent experience or 
accomplishment you would like to share with our 
members, please email your story (pictures 
welcome!) to amanda.jo.brown88@gmail.com or 
you can mail it to the club post office box 
(address on page 2). Each month we will feature a 
new member story. Remember, accomplishments 
or events do not have to be shooting related. 
Also, this column will feature shout-outs and 
thank yous. If you would like to recognize a fellow 
member for all of their hard work on a project or 
at the range, please send those stories to the 
contact above.
 

Green Valley Classifieds 

Do you have some supplies, gear or ammunition 
you would like to sell? Are you looking for 
something in particular for your next match or 
reloading machine? Then we have the spot for 
you right here in the GVRPC Newsletter! If you 
would like to sell or place a want add please send 
your request to amanda.jo.brown88@gmail.com 
and we will place your ad in the newsletter next 
quarter! 
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Range Updates 

The movers have been completed and were a big hit 
with the Bianchi Cup competitors this year! There is 
a special training session for club members who 
would like to use the movers outside of club 
matches. Two training sessions have been held. If 
you are interested in receiving training please 
contact a GVRPC Board Member. 

Range Rules 

A revised edition of the GVRPC Range Rules has 
been approved and posted to the club website. If 
you have not had the opportunity to do so, please 
take a moment and review the rulebook as there 
have been several changes. 

Club T-Shirts 

We have a few interesting in purchasing club t-
shirts. The more interest we have the bigger the 
discount! If you are interested, please email 
amanda.jo.brown88@gmail.com or comment on our 
Facebook page to be added to the list. We will be 
looking to order by the end of the year so shirts are 
available for the start of the next shooting season. 

Thank You 

We would like to thank everyone who volunteered 
for the 35th Annual MidwayUSA & NRA Bianchi Cup 
and for the Cameron Cup. Without the volunteers 
we would not be able to hold these matches or run 
them as smoothly and professionally as we do. 

Upcoming Events 

Board Meeting 

2nd Tuesday of Every Month 

Action Pistol 

Saturday, July 19, 2014 

Saturday, August 16, 2014 

Saturday, September 20, 2014 

Chapman Academy 

Saturday, September 13, 2014 

Glock Regionals 

Saturday, September 6 – Sunday, September 7, 2014 

High Caliber Training & Tactics 

Saturday, July 12, 2014 

Saturday, August 9, 2014 

Saturday, August 16, 2014 

Saturday, September 13, 2014 

IDPA 

Sunday, July 6, 2014 

Sunday, August 3, 2014 

Impact Firearms Training (IFT) 

Saturday, July 26, 2014 

Saturday, August 30, 2014 

Saturday, September 27, 2014 

Smallbore Rifle Metallic Silhouette 

Sunday, July 27, 2014 

Sunday, September 28, 2014 

Tim Oliver’s Learn To Carry 

Multiple classes are scheduled each month. Please see the 

club website for dates and times. 

UPSPA/IPSC 

Saturday, July 26, 2014 

Saturday, August 23, 2014 

Saturday, September 27, 2014 

See Green Valley website for cancellations and 
additions to the events calendar 

 

 

FIND MORE CLUB INFORMATION AT WWW.GVSHOOT.COM OR FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK. 
Green Valley Rifle & Pistol Club, P.O Box 1343, Columbia MO 65205-1343 

- PAGE 2 - 

mailto:amanda.jo.brown88@gmail.com
http://www.gvshoot.com/

